
 

 

     TOWN OF SEABROOK ISLAND 

Town Council Special Called Meeting  

June 8, 2021, at 12:45 p.m. 

        

MINUTES 

 

The June 8, 2021, Town Council special called meeting was conducted as a video conference using Zoom 

and was simultaneously made available to the public via YouTube live stream, all in keeping with practices 

adopted to address the ongoing coronavirus pandemic.  Mayor Gregg, Councilmembers Finke and Fox, 

Town Administrator Cronin and Town Clerk Allbritton participated in the meeting.  Mayor Gregg called 

the meeting to order.   

 

Mayor Gregg explained that there was one item of business on the agenda for the meeting and that was a 

personnel matter.  Mayor Gregg moved to go into Executive Session to discuss the personnel matter, Town 

Clerk/Treasurer.  Councilwoman Finke seconded the motion and the vote to approve was unanimous.   

 

Mayor Gregg made a motion to end the Executive Session and return to the special called Town Council 

meeting.  Councilwoman Fox seconded the motion and the vote to approve was unanimous.   

 

Councilwoman Finke made a motion to appoint Katharine Watkins as the Town Clerk/Treasurer for the 

Town of Seabrook Island.  Councilwoman Fox seconded the motion and the vote to approve was 

unanimous.  Mayor Gregg congratulated Ms. Watkins, who attended the meeting remotely, and said that he 

looked forward working with her.  Ms. Watkins added that she was looking forward to meeting everyone 

in person.  Town Administrator Cronin stated that Katharine is currently the Town Clerk at Folly Beach 

and will be starting work as Seabrook Island’s Town Clerk/Treasurer on July 1. 

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 

 

 

Date:   June 22, 2021     

Town Clerk      

     
        


